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l iJ 1 "4 l 7/§i:,. 4, 
(Dr. T. R. Boggs - from Lady Osler) 

13, Norham Gardens , Oxford. 
Dear Dr . Boggs December 29th, 1916. 

Sir William wrote at once t o tell you the book had arrived and I 
write to tell how enchanted he is with it - and so touched with all the sentimmlt 
connected with it and the trOllble you took about it. It was really splendid and 
has been the only cheerful thing about our Christmas. Sir William has not been 
very well and ire naturally a.re not feeling very gay with Revere between the Somme 
and the Ancre. We a.re all hoping for a happier 1917. I wish we c Ollld see you 

once more - it seems like the dark ages since the hap1JY days, but it is a privi­
lege to live among these wollderful people, so calm and determined. 

A Happy New Year -

AfflY yours 

Grace R. Osler. 
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